

Newsletter - December 3, 2020

Mission Statement

Our Mission is to assist all children to reach their fullest potential within a safe, nurturing environment with the goal of developing responsible, caring citizens in a democratic society.

On the Calendar

Dec 4 Grinch Day

Dec 7—15 Collecting coins/money for the Food Bank

Dec 11 Red and Green Day

Dec 11 Report Cards go home

Dec 18 Pajama Day

Dec 18 Last Day before Schools Close

for Winter Break

Dec 21- Jan 3 Winter Vacation

Jan 4 Schools Re-Open

Jan 9 PAC Bottle Drive (Saturday)



Calendar dates are constantly being updated so please keep an eye on our website and check e-mails frequently.

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/nestor/

Quick Links:

- Nestor Website: https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/nestor/
- School Cash Online: https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com



Grinch Read Aloud via Zoom with Mrs. Banks

Friday, December 4th

1:15 p.m. PST

Topic: Tamara Banks' Personal Meeting Room

Join Zoom Meeting

 $\underline{https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9875887593?pwd=b21uUXBvZDI4UFIRRHZ2eFNrcIJSZz09}$

Meeting ID: 987 588 7593

Passcode: z8s7AB

COVID - PROTOCOLS

Thank you for your cooperation with following and adhering to the COVID-19 protocols. We are fortunate, up until this time, to have no exposures at Ecole Nestor Elementary thanks to everyone's efforts.

Here are some reminders:

- Complete the Daily Health Check with your child every day.
- Ensure your children have their masks with them every day. It is an essential item when in the hallways and they can not self distance.
- If your child is sick, please keep your child at home until the symptoms are gone.

Updates are posted on our school website.

Student Absences

Reporting student absences is more important than it has every been. The accurate tracking of students in and not in the building is imperative right now. We would like to remind parents to please inform the office if their child is going to be away. Please include their reason for not being in attendance. You can call the office at 604-464-9422 or complete the online absence report on Nestor's website under **quick links**.

If your child is arriving late, you must inform the office. If your child will be dismissed early, we ask that you please inform the office ahead of time. Thank You.

